
CJA’s July 15, 2024 FOIL REQUEST 

Thank you, Ms. Richards, for returning my call and responding to my written message 

pertaining to FOIL request #24-288. 

As you have instructed, I am opening a new FOIL request for the same July 4, 2024 

FOIL request pertaining to my July 12, 2016 e-mail, now designating, by the below, 

the "County Legislature" as the "Department" from which I am requesting a response 

and, by this message, asking you to also designate the "County Executive", 

"Comptrollers", "Management & Budget", and "District Attorney". 

Thank you. 

Elena Sassower 

 


